
Parent Bulletin, 3rd November 2023  

Events wc. 6th November      

Monday 6th November    
  

 

Tuesday 7th November  
  

 

Wednesday 8th November    
  

 

Thursday 9th November   
  

 

Friday 10th November    
  

 

 

Year 10 Parents Evening – Wednesday 15th November 16:00-19:00  

Parents evening appointments are now available to book via School Cloud. If you have any difficulties or 

queries regarding this parents evening, please contact the academy.  

 

Homework  
Whilst the majority of our students are doing a fabulous job in competing homework to a good standard 
and meeting deadlines, we have noticed a few students are not doing this consistently. In order to ensure 
that all students benefit from the home learning activities that they are set, and to help them get into and 
maintain good habits ahead of final exams in Year 11, we are introducing a new process to support and 
encourage students to complete homework; this includes the use of a detention sanction, where 
necessary. Please be aware that if a student does not complete homework a reminder will be set on Go 4 
Schools. Students will have 24 hours grace to complete the homework. If homework is still not completed, 
a detention will be set. If you have any questions about how to support your child with home learning, 
please contact your child’s form tutor, specific subject teacher or Head of Year.  
 
Uniform  
Please remember that hoodies are not part of our main academy uniform. If students would like to wear 
an additional layer, they are welcome to wear a plain black jumper beneath their blazer.  
We have noticed a few students without coats this week in the wet weather; students are encouraged to 
wear a coat over their blazer when travelling to and from school. If preferred, students are then welcome 
to store their coat in a locker while at school – please ensure they bring a padlock.  
 
Lost Property 

We are getting a build-up of lost property (coats, bags, bottles, uniform etc…) in the front office. Please 
encourage your child to come to the office if they have lost any items. 
 
Public Information Booklet  
Please find attached an information booklet regarding changes to Suffolk Constabulary’s Policing Model.  
 
 


